
Newsletter 

Friday 25th September 

Harvest Festival Tuesday 29th September 

1:30pm start at St. Andrew’s Church 

Come and join us for songs and poems at our Harvest Festival. 

Please send any donations of fruit and vegetables to school by Tuesday 
and we will donate them to local Care Homes. 

Class Three 

We have had fun this week completing     
artwork for our Stone Age Topic. We have 
glued sand onto card to create a texture so 
we can experience what’s its like to paint on 

a cave wall. 

Class Five 

This week the children have been learning about 
figurative language.  They have used similes, 
metaphors, personification and onomatopoeia in 
their  free verse poems.  

Remember, on Monday, the children are visiting 
Auckland Castle and their consent form must be 
returned.  

Class Four 

In our class we have had fun 
mummifying tomatoes as part 
of our Egyptian Topic. For next 
week, please remember to bring 
swimming kits on Wednesday. 

Class Six 

Next Thursday morning, Year 6 are completing the 
Neighbourhood Watch Program they started in Year 5, 
with a visit to the The Barns in Spennymoor (the base 
and training centre for Durham Police’s Dog Support 
Unit). We are leaving school promptly at 9am so     
children need to be in school in good time.  

Class Two 

This week in numeracy, we have been adding some BIG 
numbers using number lines.  Some children have even 

started to draw their own! 

The class have decided that their treat will be a visit to 
Bamboozles.  We are aiming for 40 days for the whole 

class to be on green.  We are on 17 already! 

Reception 

Don’t forget to join us for our 
den-making afternoon on 
Thursday 1st October. 

 


